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Date: 12/09/2016 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Welcome back to St Mark’s School. We are very excited about the beginning of this school year and have lots of fun 
activities planned. To ensure the best possible start back for you and your child: 
 
 
 

 Provide any new reports you may have on your child such as speech and language intervention or medical needs. 
 

 Provide spare clothes in a bag with your child’s name clearly labelled. 
 

 Label all uniform clothing clearly. 
 

 Bring in a labelled water bottle and school book bag in to school with your child every day.  
 

 Please provide £5 cooking money every term or if you wish you can pay £15 for the whole year. 
 

 Sign a consent form if medication is needed to be given during the school day. 
 

 Whatever the weather, we still use the outside as much as we can, so please ensure that your child comes to 
Nursery with a jacket/coat.  

 
Nursery begins at 9.00am and ends at 3.15pm. It is important to be on time, however in the unlikely event that you are 
running late, please call the office and let us know. Please always sign your child in or out using the self-register. 
Please be patient during dismissal time as the children will be dismissed one at a time.  
 
 
If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to ask one of the Nursery staff. Looking forward to a happy and successful 
year together. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
Pearl Class Team 
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